
        Dates to Remember May 1: School Council 7 pm
May 2: Professional Learning Day (No School)
May 7: Hats on for Mental Health

May 8: HJ Cody Gives Back!
May 14: Carnival
May 16: Professional Development Day (No School)

Dear Lakers and Laker Families,

It’s wonderful to have our halls buzzing again with student energy after spring break—we’ve missed them!

Important Reminders

Yearbook Orders – Deadline Today
 Today is the final day to order your school yearbook. Orders can be placed through your child’s QuickPay account or by
contacting Ms. Fellows in the office.

School Fees
 A friendly reminder to ensure all school fees are up to date. Graduating students must have all student and grad fees paid
before receiving their cap and gown. If you’d like to arrange a payment plan, please don’t hesitate to contact me directly.

Upcoming Dates to Note

School Council Meeting – Tonight at 7:00 PM in Room 102
 We’d love to see you there!

Hats On for Mental Health Day – May 7
 Students are encouraged to wear a hat in support of mental health awareness and to help keep these important conversations
going.

HJ Cody Gives Back – May 8 (10:30 AM – 12:30 PM)
 Our second annual “HJ Cody Gives Back” event is just around the corner! Students will be heading into the community to make
a positive impact in a variety of ways. We warmly welcome parent volunteers—if you're interested and have a valid criminal
record check, please connect with your child’s Connect teacher.

Here’s how each grade will be participating: Grade 9: Cleaning up Lakeshore and nearby pathways, Grade 10: Hosting events for
seniors and young children, Grade 11: Collecting donations in neighborhoods for the Food Bank, Grade 12: Visiting their former
elementary schools to connect with future Lakers

Modified Bell Schedule for May 8:

Block 1: 8:35 – 9:30
Block 2: 9:37 – 10:29
HJ Cody Gives Back: 10:29 – 12:29
Lunch: 12:29 – 1:19
Block 3: 1:24 – 2:16
Block 4: 2:23 – 3:15

Thank you for your continued support of your child’s education and our school community. As always, if you have any questions
or need more information, feel free to reach out.

Yours in education,
 Alex Lambert
 Principal



Apply now for the Asclepius Medical Camp for Youth! 

A free, hands-on camp designed to inspire underrepresented students to pursue medicine. Experience
what it's like to be a med student through interactive sessions, labs, and speaker events. Lunch is

provided daily!
📍 Edmonton: July 7–11 | Apply by June 6 (60 spots)

📍 Grande Prairie: July 22–25 | Apply by June 16 (50 spots, rural housing available)
🔗 Apply + learn more: https://sites.google.com/view/asclepiusmcfy/home

https://sites.google.com/view/asclepiusmcfy/home















